
~ Call for Papers ~ 

Research Symposium 

“The African Diaspora from an Afrocentric 

Perspective” 
sponsored by 

Claflin University 

and 

National Association of African American Studies & 

Affiliates 

November 9-13, 2014 
 

The research symposium will involve local, regional, national and 

international themes, concepts, theories and methodological 

approaches used in the study of the Diaspora. Abstracts are welcomed 

that address, but are not limited to: pedagogical approaches of the 

disciplines, music and art, science and medicine, gender and sexuality, 

economics and economic systems, the Griot Tradition, literature and 

languages, the virtual Diaspora, global Blackness and politics. Papers in 

languages other than English (Spanish, Portuguese, French, Swahili, 

Creole and Dutch) and from countries other than the United States are 

particularly encouraged. 
 

Abstracts, not to exceed two hundred words, should be submitted with title of 

paper, presenter’s name, home and institution/organization postal address and 

e-mail should be postmarked by: August 31, 2014. 
 

SEND ABSTRACTS TO: 

Dr. Lemuel Berry, Jr., Executive Director 

NAAAS & Affiliates 

PO Box 6670 

Scarborough, ME 04070-6670 

T: 207/839-8004 - F: 207/839-3776 

E: naaasconference@earthlink.net 

www.NAAAS.org 
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